
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 

 
 

Coombeshead Road 

Newton Abbot, TQ12 1PT 

 

Telephone: 01626 352559 
 

 

1 

22 September 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Clerk to Governors at St Joseph’s Catholic 
Primary School. 
 
To apply for the post please complete and return the following forms: 
 

1. Support Staff Application Form 
2. Rehabilitation of Offenders Form 
3. Recruitment Monitoring Form 

 
Completed forms can be emailed to cbearne@sjna.uk or posted to Caroline Bearne at the 
above address.  The closing date for receipt of applications is Friday 27th October at 4pm. 
 
If you have any queries or would like further information, please contact Caroline Bearne 
on 01626 352559. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Kelly Dunne 
 
 
Kelly Dunne 
Headteacher 
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